
 

 
 

Board member resigns from the Board of Anoto 
 

Lund, 30 April 2014 – The Board member Erik Tronbøl has decided to resign from the Board of 

Anoto Group AB (publ). Erik Tronbøl joined the Board in July 2013 and the company extends its 

thanks for his work in the Board. 

 
The Board of Anoto Group AB shall, according to the Articles of Association, consist of a 

minimum of three and a maximum of eight Board members. After Erik Tronbøls resignation the 

Board consists of three members. Election of a possible replacement for Erik Tronbøl will take 

place at the next AGM. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Jörgen Durban, Chairman of Anoto Group 

Tel. 070-326 66 81 

 

Anoto Group AB (publ.) 

Box 4106 

SE-227 22 Lund 

Tel.: +46 46 540 12 00 

www.anoto.com 

 

 

The information in this press release is published pursuant to the Swedish Financial Instruments 

Trading Act. The information was submitted for publication at 08.45 CET on April 30, 2014  
 
About Anoto Group  
Anoto Group AB is a global leader in digital writing solutions, which enables fast and reliable 
transmission of handwriting into a digital format. Anoto operates worldwide through a global 
partner network that delivers user-friendly digital writing solutions for efficient capture, 
transmission, distribution and storage of data. Anoto is currently in use across multiple business 
segments, e.g. healthcare, pharmaceutical, bank and financial services, transportation and 
logistics, government and education. The Anoto Group has over 100 employees and is 
headquartered in Lund (Sweden), with offices in Basingstoke, Guildford and Wetherby (UK), 
Amsterdam (NL), Boston (US) and Tokyo (Japan). The Anoto share is traded on the Small Cap list 
of NASDAQ OMX Stockholm under the ticker ANOT.  
For more information, please visit: www.anoto.com.  
 
Follow Anoto on Twitter at: @Anoto 
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